
Annual Halloween Parade Update: 
 
Our 52nd Annual Alloway Halloween Parade is being postponed to next year amid the 
current status and events surrounding the Covid-19 virus.  
 
For the safety and well being of the participants, as well as spectators, the decision was 
not an easy one, and we hope that you understand our position of cancelling now, 
rather than wait until later with scheduling for transportation as well as other costs 
beginning to accumulate. 
 
We will resume our start next January for the 2021 Alloway Halloween Parade. 
  
Stay Safe and Well 
Kaiti Handte 
Alloway Halloween Parade Committee 
 


